Notice of Bid/Request for Proposal

OTHER AGENCIES AND ORGANIZATIONS
MID-FLORIDA AREA AGENCY ON AGING
Mid-Florida Area Agency on Aging, Inc. DBA Elder Options

2025 Older Americans Act Program Notice of RFI

Elder Options is seeking Letters of Interest and Statements of Qualification from qualified agencies and organizations interested in providing an array of supportive, nutrition, and caregiver services under the Older Americans Act (OAA) to older persons residing in Putnam County. Interested agencies are required to have the capability of providing an array of services throughout the entire county effective July 1, 2025 through December 31, 2025.

The Request for Letters of Interest and Statements of Qualification (RFI) process will provide Elder Options with information concerning the availability of qualified contractors for OAA services in Putnam County. The information received will be used to determine if a full Request for Proposal (RFP) is necessary (due to interest from two or more qualified service contractors to provide these services) or if a sole source procurement process will be used.

Details for the RFI are available by 5:00 p.m. (EST) on Wednesday, November 20, 2024 on the Elder Options website (www.agingresources.org) under the “NEWS” section.

A Bidders/Pre-Proposal Conference will be conducted concerning both this OAA and a Community Care for the Elderly (CCE) and related programs proposal process at 3:00 p.m. on December 13, 2024 at the office of Elder Options, located at 100 SW 75 Street, Suite 301, Gainesville, Florida 32607 and via Zoom. The link for the December 13 meeting via Zoom is as follows:
https://agingresources-org.zoom.us/j/87425367640?pwd=6kJjZp2EqcxkbiQKpwyVtaK1FaaaVz.1
Responses to this Request for Letters of Interest and Statements of Qualification are due by 4:00 p.m. (EST) on Wednesday, January 8, 2025.  Information related to acceptable methods of submission are provided in the RFI.
